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His Excellency,  

Mr. Saqr Ghobash,  

Speaker of the Federal National Council,  

United Arab Emirates  

 

Excellency,  

On the arrival of  the 2nd December marking 53rd Anniversary of the National Day of the 

United Arab Emirates, it is a great pleasure for me to extend our warmest congratulations and 

best wishes to Your Excellency and through you to your fellow-parliamentarians as well as 

to the friendly people of your country.  

On this jubilant occasion, I am also delighted to appreciate your Excellency for the active and 

productive cooperation of the members of your APA Delegation in the Federal National 

Council with the APA Secretariat and the effective role they play in sharing their constructive 

ideas with others at various APA meetings. 

 I am confident that this commendable sense of cooperation will continue to further grow in 

future for the advancement of the objectives envisaged in the Charter of our Organization.  

May I take this opportunity to wish Your Excellency good health, happiness and greater 

success in your noble tasks and the people of the United Arab Emirates continued progress 

and prosperity.  

Please accept, Your Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

 

 

 

Best Regards 

Mohammad Reza Majidi 

 

No. SG/2024/77 

Date: 2 December 2024 
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